
Board 7/13/2021              

Letter of Agreement  

Between Edmonds School District 

and the 

Edmonds Coaches Association 
 

 

Letter of Agreement between the Edmonds School District and the Edmonds Coaches Association 
regarding extension of the Collective Bargaining Agreeement. 

 

Unless subsequently amended through mutual agreement or understanding of the parties, the Edmonds 
School District and Edmonds Coaches Association agree to extend their current Collective Bargaining 
Agreement through July 30, 2022. 

 
Agreed to on this 17th day of June, 2021. 
 
 
 

                                                                                               FOR THE DISTRICT:                 

                                                                                                              


